
Office of the Chief Medical Health Officer 
#800-601 West Broadway 
Vancouver BC  V5Z 4C2 
Tel: 604-675-3900  / Fax: 604-675-2756 

March 23, 2020 

RE: Medical Equipment Delivery 

Dear SelfCare Home Health Products Ltd, 

In these extraordinary times, an effective response to the Coronavirus pandemic is the key objective of 
our health system and society. Timely delivery of medical supplies is essential to an effective health 
systems response. Your work providing medical equipment throughout the Vancouver Coastal Health 
has been deemed an essential service. 

The health and safety of your staff is a priority for us. We will work with you to identify steps you can 
take to mitigate the risk of illness your staff face by continuing to work. 

We thank you for your contribution to Vancouver Coastal Health’s pandemic response. 

Sincerely, 

Althea Hayden, MD CM FRCPC 

Medical Health Officer 
Vancouver Coastal Health Authority 




